

University of Mannheim - The Dean - B6, 26 - 68131 Mannheim

## THE DEAN

Prof. Dr. Claus Hertling B6, 26 68131 Mannheim

## Office:

Telephone: +49 0621 181-2422 Fax +49 0621 181-2423 sekretariat.wim@uni-mannheim.de https://www.wim.uni-mannheim.de/en/

Mannheim, the 19th December 2023

## Welcome to the School of Business Informatics and Mathematics at the University of Mannheim

Dear master's students,

As Dean of the School of Business Informatics and Mathematics, I am pleased to welcome you to our school. I congratulate you on having successfully made it through our selection process. I wish you all the best for your start and for your program at our university. On behalf of the departmental student committee and the Dean's office I would like to invite you to our

## Welcome and Introductory Meeting for Master Students on Wednesday, 7th February 2024 at 11:00 a.m.

Another important event is the presentation of the "Team Projects" which date will be announced. The rooms for both events will also be announced on our website under information for the start of the semester. The "Team Projects" forms an essential part of your program. Next to the presentation of topics for the spring semester, you will learn how spots on the projects are assigned. As the "Team Projects" may take up to two semesters, it is advisable to take this class at the beginning of your program. Please note that you have to sign up for some of our lectures. The registration can be prior to the beginning of the semester. You will find the information on the webpages of the School of Business Informatics and Mathematics as soon as possible: <a href="https://www.wim.uni-mannheim.de/en/academics/">https://www.wim.uni-mannheim.de/en/academics/</a>

Please visit our website or the website of the departmental student committee <a href="mainto:fim.uni-mannheim.de">fim.uni-mannheim.de</a> to learn more about further important events you should attend. In case you have any questions on your program or general questions on studying at the University of Mannheim, please contact the program managers (studiengangsmanagement.wim@uni-mannheim.de).

I wish you all the best for your studies at the School of Business Informatics and Mathematics.

Yours sincerely,

Prof. Dr. Claus Hertling

Dean of the School of Business Informatics and Mathematics

6 Ant